Chris Hall is a graduate of New Mexico State University, where he received his Bachelor of Business Administration and MBA. He began his career in public service under Janet Napolitano as a member of the Governor’s Office of Strategic Planning and Budgeting. He remained at OSPB through the transition into the Brewer Administration, where he helped guide Arizona’s budget though the largest fiscal crisis in state history. After six years serving primarily as the DES and DHS analyst, Chris accepted the Chief Financial Officer position for the Division of Employment and Rehabilitation Services at DES. During his four years in this role, he reorganized the Finance and Budget Unit into a cohesive group and championed a debt refinancing that saved Arizona taxpayers $100 million per year.
After leaving DES, Chris accepted the position as Finance and Contracts Division Manager at the Flood Control District of Maricopa County. He remained in that role until the end of 2016, when he accepted a promotion to act as the District’s Deputy Director. For the next year-and-a-half, he oversaw several important initiatives and even ran the organization for several weeks after the General Manager announced his retirement. He assumed the position of Director of Finance and Administration at CAP in July 2018.
In April 2021, he was promoted to Assistant General Manager, Finance and Administration, where he oversees all Financial, Risk Management, IT, Employee Services, Supply Chain, Records, Facilities, and Procurement functions for CAP.

